

P. O. BOX 1029 • EVERETT, WA 98206-1029 (425) 259-0044 • FAX (425) 339-4196

January 15, 2019

Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250
Olympia WA 98504-7250

RE: Certificate #G-58

Dear Secretary:

Enclosed please find the letter from Cedar Grove advising us of the most recent increase, our Disposal Fee Worksheet reflecting the effect of said increase, the tariff and a Less Than Statutory Notice. Please feel free to call me if you have any questions or need further information.

Sincerely,

Cassie M. Rewis Accountant

cassie@rubatino.com

lassi U. Rewis

Encl

Records Manageme
01/15/19 13:0
State Of WAS
JTIL. AND TRANS